MEGHALAYA INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT & FINANCE
CORPORATION

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

With reference to the Advertisement no: MIDFC-MITP-WE-125 Dated 24" September published on the 5%
October 2019 for the work namely “Project Management Consultancy” for “Integrated Transport Sector
Development Project for Improvement of Livelihood and Empowerment of Women in Remote Tribal Areas”,
World Bank Project, the last date for the submission of the EOI has been extended to the 11" November

2019. For more details please contact: +917085401314/+918259865074. Or  please  wvisit
hitp://www.mbda.gov.in
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